Minutes of the Meeting

Tuesday, February 9%, 2020

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. The following members were
present: James Romano and Dan Fournier. Steven Rapoza deg Hogent- 4

1. Call to Order
2. Installer’s Test

Ed Hart from Ed Hart Title V Service LLC appeared before the Board to
take the Installer’s test.

3. 2 Heaven’s Way
The Board reviewed the well results and signed the Well Permit.

4. 48 Bryant Street
Fadi Heneine appeared before the Board for the Certificate of
Compliance. The Board reviewed the As-Built and Sieve Test, copies
placed in folder. The Board approved, stamped and signed, COC given to
Mr. Heneine.

5. 7 Wallace Street
The Septic Plans were reviewed by our consultant, Nyles Zager.
The Board reviewed, Dan Fournier made a motion for a Variance to allow
the septic system within 5’ to ground water (4’ is provided) Jim Romano -
Sec — All in Favor. The Board approved, stamped and signed the plans.
Plans given to Gerald Bernard.

The Board reviewed and accepted minutes, correspondence, signed invoices and
permits.

Meeting ended at 7:25.

Next meeting scheduled February 23, 2021.
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